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September 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

 

We are aware that some parents allow their children to walk home unaccompanied.  After consultation with the 

LA Safeguarding Team it is our recommendation to parents that all children in Year 3 and 4 should not leave 

school unaccompanied.  If you do allow your child to walk home or part way home unaccompanied (whether your 

child be in Year 3, 4, 5 or 6) please complete and sign the form below.  If we do not receive written 

permission that your child can walk home unaccompanied, they will not be released from school. 

 

Please return all forms by Friday 16th September 2022 

 

Please note that all children are required to be collected by a responsible adult from all afterschool clubs and 

extra-curricular activities unless you inform school otherwise in writing. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

S Webster-Smith 
 

S Webster-Smith  

Headteacher 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please return slip to the school office 

 

Childs 

Name: 

 

 

Class:  

 

I give permission for my child to leave Uplands Junior School unaccompanied at the end of the school day.  

 

Parent/Carer:  Date:  

 

Emergency Contact: 

  

Telephone Number: 
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